
Friday 2nd November 2018 

Address: Great Western Highway  HAZELBROOK 

NSW 2779 

Phone 0247 58 6120  Fax 0247 58 8888  

Email: hazelbrook-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

  
Term 4 Week 3 

BUNMARRA 
BYALA  

Here, there, everywhere 
Blue Tongue Lizard Talk 

 

Dear Families, 

Everything is being finalised for the Myuna Bay camp as Stage 3 will head off early on Monday morning for their 

5 day stay. It will certainly be quiet around school without them. I’m sure they will return with many great 

memories and stories to tell. 

Last Friday 51 students were lucky enough to obtain tickets to watch the Invictus Games. 

The Invictus Games are an International sporting event where injured and unwell military veterans get to 

compete against each other.  

22 students were able to watch the athletics. There were athletes competing in discus, shotput, long jump and 

the 1500m. The wheelchair racing was particularly exciting and it was great to see the competitors supporting 

and encouraging each other. The other 29 students went to watch the 

Wheel Chair Basketball and participate in an engineering workshop. 

 By all accounts it was an amazing day and the Hazelbrook students 

were a very enthusiastic and appreciative audience.  Thank you to Mrs 

Jagger for all her organisation and the staff that attended. 

Our library monitors also enjoyed an excursion in to the city to visit the 

State Library on Friday. They had a wonderful time touring the new 

exhibits and visiting the Shakespeare Room. The students then had 

lunch in the lovely Botanical Gardens. Thanks to Mrs Clift for organising 

such a great opportunity for those students and also to Brian and 

Bernadette for accompanying them. 

 

Yours in learning, 

Emma Jamieson 

Upcoming Events for Term 4 

 5—9 Nov : Myuna Bay camp 

 Sat 10 Nov: Market day and 

movie night 

 Mon 26 Nov—Fri 7 

Dec :Swim Scheme 

 Tues 11 Dec: Zoo Snooze 

 Wed 12 Dec :Year 6 Farewell 

  Tues 18 Dec: Presentation 

day/evening 

 Wed 19 Dec: End of term 4 

2019 

 Thurs 14 Feb: Swimming 

Carnival 





PBL Positive Behaviour for Learning 

Each week a student or teacher is recognised for being a 

respectful, responsible learner.  

When students or teachers receive a ‘PBL Bee’ they put their 

Bee into the hive outside of 1L. 

On Monday mornings the hive is raided and a winner is drawn.  

This week’s winners are: 

Jax P   KDH 

Imogen C  1L 

Violet P  3-4F 

Coen J   5-6WP 

 

PBL RULE  OF THE WEEK:  

I am a RESPECTFUL if I  show kindness 

and care 

Class Achievement Appreciation 

3-4F Lucinda O Hayden B 

3-4L Amy R 
Geordie B/ 

Emersyn C 

3-4BG Bryn C Claire S 

3-4S Olivia S Jaedyn F 

5-6B Tayla L Oliver S 

5-6M Abigail G Mossemo R 

5-6WP Thomas S Matthew L 

5-6A Ulysses H Maddison W 

5-6J Charli B Amy W 

MAC M Olivia H Andrew C 

3-6 Assembly Awards 
Term  4Week 2 

Class Achievement Appreciation 

KR Elaria W Nate R 

KH Madison P David T 

KL Beau V Clancy Z 

KDH Phoenix T Austin P 

1J Hunter E William B 

1L Evie R Kailo R 

1-2F Mikah W Tyler H 

2S Layla A Ruby S 

K-2 Assembly Awards 
Term  4Week 2 






